
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 CITY OF WATERTOWN SERVICES 
  

 

February 15, 2024                             (315) 785-7842 

 

  

 

All offices at City Hall will be 

 closed on Monday, February 19th     

in observance of Presidents’ Day. 

 

 

 

There will be NO CHANGE to Refuse and Recycling Services. 

 

CitiBus will operate on the regular schedule. 

 

 

 

 

 

  


